
Come sing with us at our  NEW satellite location in Cobb  

County! Join us for an informational meeting at our new 

location as we share information about the choir, performance 

opportunities, and our empowering organization for girls who 

love to sing! 

When: Tuesday, January 16th @ 5:30pm 
Where: Maple Avenue United Methodist Church 

63 Maple Avenue NW, Marietta 30064 *parking off locust* 

Who: Any girl who loves to sing! Grades 3-12 

Auditions will take place on January 23 from 5:30 to 7:30. 

*Please email lydia.w.grant@gmail.com to set up a time*  

Auditions will also be held before or after regular rehearsals, 

every Tuesday, starting January 30 through the month of Feb. 

Rehearsal will begin on Tuesday, January 30th.  

Questions?  

Email: lydia.w.grant@gmail.com   

Check out our website!  

atlgirlschoir.com
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